
 

 

News briefing No. 168 

 

 

EPM, in line with its commitment to transparency 
and the opportunity to inform, announces to 

the public opinion: 
 

 

That the Company received in the morning of Thursday 

September 19 the “Report on Exceptional Control of Hidroituango 

Electric Generation Project Resources”, made by the Contraloría 

General de la República [General Comptroller of the 

Republic]. 

EPM will study the document along with a group of experts 

and in the next few days, it will communicate, based on this 

analysis, its position to the public.  

The Organization will continue to cooperate with the 

authorities as required by them and will provide the 

corresponding explanations. 

 

Medellín, September 19, 2019 


